First Application Reminder Email

Subject: Friendly Reminder: Gator100 2026 Applications Are Open!
Preview Text: Don't miss your chance to apply for the Gator100 2026! Showcase your company's growth and connect with fellow Gator entrepreneurs.
Body:
Hi [Gator Business Name] or “Gator Business Leader”
Just a friendly reminder that applications for the 2026 Gator100 are officially open!
This year's program culminates in an engaging celebration experience in April 2026. As the program continues to grow in prestige, we aim to strengthen and deepen engagement with honorees through intentional opportunities to connect with the University, students, and one another throughout the entire recognition year.
If your Gator-led business has experienced significant growth, we strongly encourage you to submit your application for consideration. This is a unique opportunity to gain prestigious recognition and join an elite network of UF's fastest-growing companies.
You can complete your application here:
[Link to Application Portal] - https://my.reviewr.com/site/26gator100
The deadline to apply is October 27, 2025. Please ensure your submission is complete by then.
If you've already submitted your application, thank you! Please disregard this reminder.
We look forward to seeing your application. Good luck and Go Gators! 
